
 
 
 
 
1530 W. Broadway Road 
Tempe, AZ 85282 
(480) 921-3900 P 
(480) 921-1222 F 

 

Mach 1 Global Services Announces Chicago Station Expansion and 
Relocation 

Tempe, Arizona – July 31st, 2017​ - Mach 1 Global Services, a Domestic and International 
Provider of Transportation and Logistics Services, announces today that it has expanded its 
Chicago branch to a new location in Elk Grove Village, Illinois, effective July 31, 2017. 

Mach 1 entered the Chicago market in 2003 and this new facility will enhance a full portfolio of 
services to include Domestic and International Air, Ground, and Ocean Freight. In addition to 
offering traditional Freight Forwarding Services, this operation will serve as a primary hub for 
Mach 1’s internal Linehaul Network, Warehousing, and Contract Logistics for local Chicagoland 
clients.  

Equipped with a tenured and strong leadership team already in place, we are thrilled to move 

into this new facility where our aggressive and caring staff is eager to contribute to the growth 

of the business. 

Chicago serves as a Primary Hub Location for Mach 1’s internal Linehaul Network and this 

relocation will foster opportunities for growth and strengthening of the product.  Also, the 

location was strategically chosen to help bolster our asset based cartage service.  Both are 

critical components to all Mach 1 Chicago product offerings to include specialty services such as 

Export Consolidations to the United Kingdom and Germany, LTL Ground Service to all USA 

points, and Comprehensive Air Freight offerings. 

“Chicagoland, we are coming home!  All of this is possible because of our loyal Mach 1 

customers – thank you,” said Jared Licata, Mach 1’s Vice President of the Central Division.  

The new Chicago facility is located at 685 Touhy, Elk Grove Village, Illinois 60007 and can be 
reached at 630-238-2005. For more information on Mach 1 Global Services, please visit 
www.mach1global.com​. 
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